
October 16th, 2023

Wolfpack and Families,

1) Parent-Teacher Interviews
a) A reminder that the bookings for parent-teacher interviews will close tomorrow

(Tuesday) morning at 7am
b) Parents are encouraged to reach out to teachers via email with questions, or to

set up a phone or virtual conversation outside of that night
c) Parking will be at a premium. Staff at school have been encouraged to carpool

that day, if possible, to free up as many spots as possible. Please appreciate
that our neighboring businesses are not able to accommodate parent parking
within their business hours. Thank you for your understanding and for helping us
to be good neighbors.

d) I have attached a list of teachers, and their locations for Parent-Teacher Interview
night, as well as maps of the school, to assist you in getting to your
appointments.

2) Take Our Kids to Work Day - 1 November, 2023
a) A reminder on this item for grade 9 students- permission form and information

attached

Have a good evening.

Mat Miller
Principal, WNSS


